MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AFFAIRS
AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS

MAURITIUS

Minist Civil Service irs and Admini e Refor

Circular Letter No. 39 of 2001
5[70[147[01

13 November, 2001

From: Secretary for Public Service Affairs

To: Supervising Officers i/c Ministries/Departments

Distance Learning Scheme

A number of suggestions/representations have been received at this Ministry
in respect of the Distance Learning Scheme. A Committee has been set up to
consider these suggestions/representations and to further define the criteria of
eligibility.

2. In the circumstances, it has been decided that no additional application for
sponsorship under the abovenamed scheme will be processed by this Ministry
pending review of the scheme and until further notice.

3. It would be appreciated if this circular could be brought to the attention of al|
officers concerned in your Ministry/Department.

W
flan
(D.P. Ruhee)
Secretary for Public Service Affairs

Copy to: Secretary to the Cabinet and Head of thg Civil Service



